
The American Association of Nurse Practitioners® (AANP) supports the provision of health care 
services via technology — commonly called telehealth or telemedicine — and holds that these health 
care services are not a separate specialty or the practice of any one profession. Health care provided via 
technology should be recognized, regulated and reimbursed on parity with the same services delivered in 
person. AANP endorses the use of the term telehealth to refer to these services.
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